
Marketplace
Open 
Enrollment
November 1 - January 15

Open Enrollment in the Health Insurance Marketplace® begins on November 1, 2022. 
This is the time for consumers to visit HealthCare.gov to view plans available in their 
area, compare costs and benefits, and enroll in coverage for 2023. Consumers with 
coverage through HealthCare.gov are encouraged to return to see which plan best 
meets their needs for next year.

Quality health coverage will 
continue to be affordable and 
accessible.
More people than ever may qualify, even if you haven’t 
in the past. If you’re uninsured now’s the time to look 
for a quality health plan at a lower cost.

More consumers have access to more affordable coverage. 

More families may NOW qualify for 
tax credits, even if they didn’t in 

the past 

Expanded Navigators network to 
help consumers choose a plan

MORE 
HELP

MORE TAX 
CREDITS

Plans with similar benefit designs 
and more pre-deductible services

NEW PLAN 
OPTIONS

n November 1, 2022:
Open Enrollment starts

n December 15, 2022:
Enroll by this date for coverage starting  
January 1, 2023

n January 15, 2023:
Open Enrollment ends

54OUT
OF

CUSTOMERS ARE 
ABLE TO FIND  

HEALTH COVERAGE  
FOR

$10  
OR LESS

Visit HealthCare.gov 

Call the Marketplace 
Call Center at  

1-800-318-2596.
TTY users can call 
1-855-889-4325.

KEY 
DATES

Health Insurance Marketplace® is a registered service mark of 
the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services.

This product was produced at U.S. taxpayer expense.
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What’s new this year?

DON’T WAIT!
Get started today! 

https://www.healthcare.gov/
https://www.healthcare.gov/
https://www.healthcare.gov/



